
Learning Focus
A massive well done to our Year 6 children who truly excelled this

week in their end of Key Stage 2 tests! These tests, set by the
government, take place right across the country, and it’s been
fantastic to see every single pupil in Year 6 giving their utmost

effort. That’s all we ever ask!
Beyond the test scores, it was heartening to witness their

remarkable strength of character, resilience, and determination.
They approached each paper with such enthusiasm! A member of
our Local Academy Board who observed the delivery of the papers

even commented on the lovely warm relationships between
pupils and staff, as well as the outstanding work-ethic displayed

by our children.
So, go Year 6! You are shining examples for everyone at our

school, and we are immensely proud of each and every one of you.
Keep up the amazing work!

Dates
23  May - 1W class Assemblyrd

23  May - Break up for half termrd

Tuesday 3  June - Return to schoolrd

Thursday 19  June - Y6 Snap trap productionth

Friday 20  June - Reception assembly 2:45th

Thursday 26  June - Y1 trip to Chester Zooth

Thursday 3  July - Summer Fairrd

Number Smart Natalie G 6F

Self Smart Ollie R  3/4M

Art Smart Zerya Y 5/6C

Body Smart Max M 1H

Nature Smart Hadassah A 2LMc

People Smart Hannah S 3B

Music Smart Layla T RG

Word Smart Alice I Nursery

Smart Learner Matty T 5/6C

Class Percentage

RD 93%

1W 99%

3B 98%

6F 98%

What an incredibly proud week it has been for me as
headteacher! I’ve had the pleasure of witnessing our

Year 6 children tackling their SATs with such confidence
and ease. The atmosphere was filled with smiles,

laughter, and uncontainable joy – truly a delightful
sight! Not only did our children work diligently to
showcase their absolute best, but they also rallied
together, supporting and celebrating each other’s

achievements. It’s heartwarming to see such
camaraderie and spirit! Parents, you should be

tremendously proud of them; each and every one of
them shone brightly throughout this experience. Well

done, Year 6 – you’ve made us all so proud!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 2
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learnAttendance WOW!

Well done to Tyr 4R

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Parental Questionnaire
96% parents say their child is happy at school

96% of parents say their child feels safe at school 
93% would recommend our school to others. 
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SMART Awards

Safe

Our Y1 children will be taking

part in their phonic assessments

soon.  They have worked hard to

learn all of their sounds.  Keep

practising as knowing these

sounds, builds the foundations
for strong readers.

Year 4 will be approaching their

Multiplication Times Table check

soon.  Make sure they keep

practising, and aiming for top

marks.  These skills will make

strong mathmaticians in the

future.




